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Dear Sir, Madam,

You are one of the very first to have expressed your interest in our electric vehicles and we want first of all to thank you very much for that.

Presented last year at the Geneva Motor Show, the first BlueCar, designed and developed in collaboration with Pininfarina, is expected to be delivered in the course of next summer.

A milestone was reached on 24th September of this year, with the inauguration in the company of Jean-Louis Borloo, the French Minister of State for Ecology at Ergué Gabéric near Quimper, of the plant that will mass produce the electric Lithium Metal Polymer - LMP - battery, which will equip the BlueCar and the Gruau electric Microbus.

As you know, the battery is the key to the success of electric cars. This battery uses a lithium metal and polymer film technology. Developed by the researchers, engineers and technicians at BatScap, a subsidiary of the Bolloré Group, it provides electric vehicles with high levels of performance and is safer under operating conditions than the lithium ion battery.

We are delighted to be able to send you, as one of our future clients, the brochure that we published to mark this inauguration.

A second LMP battery plant was inaugurated on 27th October, near Montreal in Canada, thus gradually bringing the total production capacity up to tens of thousands of batteries per year. We will be providing you with more information on that soon.

In the meantime, we are on hand to answer any queries.

Yours faithfully,

Bolloré Group
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